
Nothing screams "time flies" more than the last few dates
of a calendar.

It felt like yesterday when we first adapted to a hybrid
working scheme, hustled our way during rush hour to the
office, and removed the face mask in open air.  

Here at the WTC Complex, we've seen familiar faces
during lunch break, we've participated in offline events
again, all that we missed for the past 2 years.

And now, here we are. More prepared than ever, more
ready to go into the new year.

So here's to 2022. For all the lessons learned, friends met,
achievements unlocked and memories made.
 
See you in 2023!

D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 2 ,  I S S U E  1 4 3

INSIGHT
WTC COMMUNITY WEEKLY

Selamat Tahun Baru!

Yours truly,

the community editor


